
From: judy weinburger  

Sent: Monday, August 04, 2014 8:52 PM 
To: Planning 

Subject: Platt Road Homes 

 
To the planning commission  
I have attended the meetings for the new construction on the East side of Platt road.  There are several 
homes there now.  but I am concerned about the impact of so many more homes in such an already 
dense neighborhood.  It has got to impact the neighborhood in a negative manner in parking, in over 
crowding schools, in traffic congestion in environmental concerns ( such as flood plains)  
to increase the size of a neighborhood in such a short period of time is not a good thing.  
the surrounding homes which are single family will loose their value and it will bring the whole 
neighborhood down. 
 
Please reconsider and give the public more time to hear other points of view. 
  
Judy Weinburger 
2991 Verle Avenue 
cell (734) 260-3229 

 


